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I strongly oppose SB 697. It is unconstitutional restriction that seeks to punish law-

abiding young adults and will do nothing to stop violent criminals. Certainly, it is 

foolish to assume, or even hope, that criminals will abide by any laws.  Oregon 

lawmakers should focus on real solutions, such as improving mental health resources 

and enforcing illegal firearms trafficking. Lawmakers should reject SB 697 and work 

to defend the rights of all law-abiding citizens of Oregon. 


